
Warm welcome Deputy Prime Minister and
professor Emeritus Dr. Wisanu Krua-Ngam to
Dusit Thani Krabi Beach Resort.

Mr. John Kendes, General Manager and Ms. Chanisa Bunsuwan, Executive Assistant Manager of
Dusit Thani Krabi Beach Resort, were delighted to welcome Deputy Prime Minister and Professor
Emeritus Dr. Wisanu Krua-ngam, Minister of Culture, Mr. Veera Rojpojchanarat, Vice Minister of
Culture, Dr. Chaweerat Kasetsoontorn to Dusit Thani Krabi Beach Resort – honored guests stay at
the Resort from 1st – 3rd November for the opening of the country’s first major International Art
Festival, “Thailand Biennale Krabi 2018”.

This festival will be held in Krabi province from 2nd November 2018 – 28th February 2019, under
the concept of “Edge of the Wonderland”. Some 70 artists from 33 countries have submitted their
creations to be shown at the art festival.

It takes just a few minutes to travel from the resort to the art exhibition, so don’t hesitate to check
the special offers on our website.
To reserve our rooms, please visit: www.dusit.com/dusitthani/krabibeachresort/ or call +66 7562
8000
To learn more about #THAILANDBIENNALE click here: http://thailandbiennale.org/v2018/en_US/
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